
        

 

 
 

 

 

11th October 2019 
 

  

 
 Diary Dates: 

 
 

14/10: PTA Oulton Park 
Sponsored Walk 

 
 

Parents’ Mornings 
17/10 Reception 
18/10 Y6 
21/10 Y5 
22/10 Y4 
23/10 Y3 
24/10 Y2 
25/10 Y1 
 9:10am in the Hall 
(Reception’s will take 
place in the Reception 
classroom) 
 

23/10: PTA Spooky 
Spectacular Disco 

 
 

24/10: Y6 Challenge Day 
at Tarporley High School 

 
 

Parents’ Evenings 
21/11 3:30 – 7pm 
26/11 3:30 – 7pm 

  

Half term 
We break up for half 

term on  
Friday 25th October. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

  School office: admin@eaton.cheshire.sch.uk,  

Executive Headteacher: head@tarvin.cheshire.sch.uk 

Head of School: lorraine.skellon@eaton.cheshire.sch.uk       

    01829 732731       

 

 
Welcome to this week’s newsletter! 

 

PTA Oulton Park Sponsored Walk 
Our exciting Sponsored Walk is on Monday. Please see separate letter for further 

information. 

 

Parents’ Mornings 
Over the next 2 weeks, we will hold a ‘Parents’ Morning’ for each class in school 

(see Diary Dates). This will be a lovely opportunity for parents to come into school 

and share and celebrate their child’s learning so far this term with them over a cup 

of tea and a biscuit. We hope that you will enjoy hearing about the work they have 

done. 

 

Car Park Drop-off / Pick-up 
There may be occasions when you need to speak to your child’s teacher when you 

drop off in the morning or collect after school. If so, please could you try to ensure 

your car is parked around the perimeter of the car park, where possible, so it doesn’t 

cause any obstruction. Thank you. 

 

ALDI Kits for Schools 
Thank you for all the stickers you have brought in. We have completed our first 

poster, so fingers crossed we will be one of the winning schools. 

 

Applying for a Secondary School Place 
Just a reminder to parents of our Year 6 pupils that the deadline for applying for a 

secondary school place is 31st October. You can apply online at 

www.cheshirewestandchester.gov.uk/admissions. 

 
 

Have a wonderful weekend. 

 

Kind regards  

Lorraine Skellon 

Head of School 

 

  

 


